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Upcoming Events… 

Friday 2nd July 

• Non-Uniform Day (in exchange 

for items of stationery  

 

Tuesday 6th July 

• FAN Club Virtual Bingo 

 

Weds 7th & Thur 8th July 

• Y6 Transition Days to Selby High 

– CANCELLED by Selby High 

 

Friday 9th July 

• New Starters Visit (1.30 – 2.30) 

 

Monday 12th July 

• Y6 Transition Day to Barlby High 

– CANCELLED by Barlby High 

 

Wednesday 14th July 

• Sports Day 

Apple: 9.15 – 10.15 

Oak: 11.00 – 12.00 

Willow: 2.00 – 3.00 

 

Thursday 15th July 

• Sports Day 

Beech: 9.15 – 10.15 

Chestnut: 2.00 – 3.00 

Sycamore: 11.00 – 12.00 

 

Thursday 22nd July 

• Apple Tree Class Treat 

 

Friday 23rd July 

• School closes for Summer  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Non-Uniform Day – Friday 2nd July 

Just a reminder that children can come in non-uniform on this 

day in exchange for donations of stationery.  There will be a 

table on the playground to collect any donations.  Thank you 

in advance for your support.  

 

School Website 

There is lots of information on our website including statutory 

school policies, our latest COVID risk assessment and term 

dates for 2021/22 and 2022/23.  

 

We also have a virtual library which can be found on the 

Home Learning tab.  This has a host of books for all ages.  We 

have been given permission from Parklands Primary School to 

use it.  It is really easy to use – simply click on the book/s of 

your choice.  

 

Google Classroom 

Please continue to use Google Classroom.  Children’s 

homework as well as messages from teachers can be found 

on there.  We will continue to use Google Classroom next 

year.  

 

Of any use? 

A while ago we had a leaking roof to our PE store and 

another storage building.  This resulted in water damage to 

some of our equipment.  Luckily, we were able to replace 

items through our insurance.  One of the items was our stage 

unit.  Whilst it is now unfit for purpose, I wondered if anyone 

might be able to make some use of it.  It consists of wooden, 

carpeted ‘tiles’ and metal legs.  Please let me know, as I will 

have to dispose of it otherwise.  
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